LOWER BRULE SIOUX TRIBE
MINUTES
April 2017

The Lower Brule Sioux Tribal Council Meeting was held at the Tribal Administration Building
on April 5, 2017. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Boyd Gourneau at 10:10 AM.

The Opening Prayer was led by Chaplain John McCauley.

Lower Brule Sioux Tribal Council Members Present:
Chairman Boyd Gourneau

Vice-Chairman Darrell Middletent
Secretary/Treasurer Orville Langdeau Jr.

Council Member Clyde Estes

Council Member Donnie Moore

Council Member John McCauley






















